
23 December 2022  

FOLLOW US:  

INSTAGRAM: @relarotoruanz 

FACEBOOK: RELA Rotorua English Language 

This week we say goodbye to  

Bryan Chan  

Meleana Hirshon 

Tamatahi Jordan 

Vahiavai Pater 

Estelle Tarahu 

Yuki Yamaoka  

We hope you all have an enjoyable 
and safe Christmas break. 

Keep safe and look aŌer each other. 

 Please remember if you need any help during this    
period, you can call the RELA emergency number        

07 349 0473. This number is 24/7.  

  We´ll see you again on the 9th 
January.  

 Happy Holidays!!! 

On the 9th January we welcome  

From New Caledonia  

Adelie Roulie 

Marine Besson-Leaud 

Jolien Darbois 

Timothee Labiau 

ValenƟne Miramond 

Haniatea Drayton 

Celine Schall 

Enrique Puntonet 

Virgil Hanriot-Legat 

Lilas Hanriot-Legat 

Laura Schall  

Pierre Panchou 11/01) 

Julie Novella (11/01) 

From Thailand  

Naphaston Walton  

From Japan  

Hana Taniwa 

Yumi Suzuki  

From TahiƟ  

Wairani o’Connor 

 

CHRISTMAS CELEBRATION IN THE PARK                  
This Friday, 23 December, aŌer the farewell , we will 
go to the park to celebrate Christmas with fun, food, 

games and music.  

We might have a 
special visitor  

coming ho ho ho.    

12 - 2pm   


